From: Bartlett, Matthew

To: Jenny, Pat (GE Power)

Cc: Gilberto.Hernandez@ge.com; Hase, Douglas

Subject: Additional Information on Brady Integrated Security, Inc. and Parent Company, Brady Trane Service, Inc.
Date: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 9:33:00 AM

Pat,

Attached is a follow-up request for additional information on the Brady Trane Service, Inc.
and Subsidiaries facility clearance request. Should this email go to Mr. Hernandez? | am
cc’ing him in case the answer is yes.

I am working with Doug Haze on the Brady Integrated Security, Inc. facility clearance
request. The United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), in consultation with
the Department of Energy (DOE), has completed the review of the Global Laser Enrichment
(GLE), GLE-2018-0030 letter dated April 26, 2018, (see Agencywide Documents Access
and Management System (ADAMS) number ML18129A233). Several errors and omissions
were identified in the previous RAI response to the NRC's request for additional information
(see ADAMS number ML18052B057) dated February 27, 2018.

Please provide this additional information so we can proceed with the review. Let me know
if you have any questions or if a conference call between DOE, NRC, and GLE would help
bring these issues to resolution. (Note: The attachment contains OUO-Proprietary
Information. The access information will follow. This email and the attachment will be
placed into ADAMS)

Thanks.

Sincerely,

Matt Bartlett

NMSS/FCSE/ECB

Fuel Cycle Cyber Security Project Manager
301-415-7154
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